
 
 

                       

Thursday, February 2, 2023 

St Mel’s on PAM (Parent Access Module) & SiMON (school communication app.) 

Dear Families and Friends of St Mel’s 
 
School Stream will no longer be used by St Mel’s from the end of February 2023 for parent 
communications and upload of absences.  We have moved to PAM (Parent Access Module) 
which can be accessed from your phone through Simon Everywhere App.  An email was sent 
recently with instructions on how to log in from our school office.  If you have not received this 
email or are having trouble logging in, please contact the school office.   
  
Instructions for Downloading the SiMON Everywhere App.  
  
Once you receive your SiMON Login Details (email sent last week), please download the App 
Simon Everywhere and follow the instructions attached to this letter. Simon Everywhere allows 
you to get push notifications, unlike using an internet browser.  
  
You will be able to use the Parent Notified Absences section to notify us that your child will be 
away.  You will also need to fill in your child’s medical information through PAM, as we will no 
longer be using paper copies.  This is a requirement of the school and will need to be completed 
as soon as possible. Again, please contact the school if you are having any difficulty. All 
permission forms, student progress reports etc with be sent out via PAM this year.  
 
We are planning to have an information session for anyone who has not been able to 
successfully sign in and needs extra support. Keep an eye out for the date. In the meantime, 
don’t hesitate to call the office or pop in if you need any help. A reminder to check your PAM 
notifications daily for all school information, especially daily messages.    
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Chris Summers & the School Admin Team 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 

 


